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Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Review of Services under Schedule 1
of the Telecommunications Act 2001.

We have little comment at this time. We support the Commission’s conclusions with
respect to those services for which it considers there is a need for continued regulation
and therefore does not intend to carry out a review.

In respect of the three services where the Commission has concluded that there are
reasonable grounds to start an investigation into removing the services from Schedule 1
of the Act, we agree that there are reasonable grounds for the investigation. We will
however be interested to see the responses from those service suppliers which are
currently taking the services and whether they consider that there are sufficient available
wholesale services available to them to ensure that end-user interests can continue to be
met.
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